
  SAFEGUARDING 

Traffic Action Group- A262 
Child Safeguarding Statement 

  

As a community-based group of volunteers, we recognise the importance of involving children and 

young people in their community and welcome their involvement. We also recognise our 

responsibility to keep children and young people safe. We have therefore developed the following 

safeguarding statement. Please read carefully if you are an adult wondering about how young 

people can get involved, or a young person under 18 wishing to become involved. 

Accompanied children and young people: We welcome accompanied children and young people 

of all ages at any event. They should remain the responsibility of the parent or carer accompanying 

them. 

 

School groups and clubs: We can organise events and activities for organised groups such as 

schools, youth clubs or Scouting Association groups. In this case the children or young people 

remain the responsibility of the organisation. Please contact trafficactiongroupa262@gmail.com to 

discuss. 

 

Unaccompanied young people: As small community action group we are unable to meet 

minimum safeguarding requirements for unaccompanied young people. 

 

 


